
The Payroll Company, Inc., Rolls Out
PayEntry’s New Onboarding Program
ALBUQUERQQUE, NM, UNITED STATES,
January 15, 2019 /EINPresswire.com/ --
Recruiting and hiring new employees in
2019 is definitely better than it was
decades ago, but it just go whole lot
better at The Payroll Company, Inc., a
payroll services company, due to the
fact that the company is now able to
offer PayEntry’s Onboarding recruiting
and hiring program. Featured below
are the features of the program:

•	Create a Job with PayEntry
Onboarding – Click on PayEntry
Onboarding link. Complete the job
profile and then distribute the job to
the top job board websites and social
media websites.
•	Ask a Set of Optional Pre-interview
Questions 
•	Identify Top Candidates – Easily
identify top candidates, screen for tax
credits and much more. 
•	Electronically Onboard New Hires –
Run background checks and
electronically onboard new hires. i.e. –
I-9, W-4, custom forms
•	Hire Employees in a Fraction of the
Time and Cost – Stay compliant, save
1000’s of dollars and countless hours. 

For more information about The Payroll Company, Inc’s, PayEntry new onboarding program,

We are happy to be able to
provide this fantastic
recruiting and hiring tool to
our Albuquerque and New
Mexico clients in 2019.”

CEO Nestor Romero

contact Nestor Romero at 505.944-0105 or via email at
nromero at your payroll co .com .  
About The Payroll Company, Inc.

The Payroll Company, located in Albuquerque, NM, is a
New Mexico based payroll processing provider, benefits
management and human resources consulting and
outsourcing firm serving businesses of all sizes throughout
the Albuquerque, New Mexico and the Southwest. With
more than 250 years combined experience, it offers highly

skilled expertise in Accounting, Human Resources and other related fields. As a New Mexico
strategic business partner, The Payroll Company takes the time to understand its client's
business objectives and develop cost-effective and efficient solutions. For further information
please visit the company's website https://yourpayrollco.com
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